Campus Equity Week Sample Op-Ed
When most people think of college professors, they are imagine quiet lives in ivory towers, teaching loads of two or three courses a semester, generous health care and retirement benefits, small classes and lively debates, summers spent conducting research, and job security in the form of tenure. While this may apply to a lucky few, it is remote from the majority of college professors today. Fifty percent of faculty are now part-time, and non-tenure-track positions of all types account for 70 percent of all faculty appointments in American higher education.

Like other sectors of the American economy, higher education has become increasingly “corporatized” during the last thirty years. Many colleges and universities are now run like Wal-Marts with managers who have a bottom line mentality. In this model—a model which relies on the cheap labor of part-time, graduate-student, and non-tenure-track teachers—students are consumers, education is a product, and the product must be produced at the lowest possible cost. Unfortunately, this means that many faculty do not receive the professional support they need. Both part-and full-time faculty off the tenure track are academia’s second class citizens, generally receiving lower pay and fewer benefits than their tenure-track colleagues, and often lacking basic tools of the job such as time to prepare courses and keep current in their fields, adequate office space, and computer access. 
As a result, many students cannot receive the attention they deserve. No matter how qualified and caring, overworked professors who are sometimes patching together a living by commuting between multiple campuses are simply not available to participate in curricular decision making, mentor students, or write letters of recommendation. 
Campus Equity Week, held this year from [insert dates here], highlights the exploitation of non-tenure track faculty and the damage it does to students and quality higher education.

The American Association of University Professors and many other higher education groups are working to bring about an end to this system, so that professors can have the time they need to devote to their students and students can find their professors when they need them.

In case you think this is a problem that is happening elsewhere, let me give you some information about adjuncts right here in our fair city (add local content here). 

Here are some proposals on how we can change the situation in our own state (add local content here).

Won’t you let your elected public officials and college administrators know that you care about higher education by asking them to end this educational harvest of shame?
